
Kapunda High School 
Governing Council BUILDING FUND

Maintain and repair our school buildings

Provide and supply equipment for 
learning spaces

Contribute to furnishing of student 
learning spaces

Construction of learning facilities 

Contribute to the acquisition of new 
school buildings   

WHAT WILL THE 
FUNDS GO TOWARDS?

ABOUT US
Kapunda High School is a country school steeped in a strong academic culture, rich 
traditions and long history of providing world-class education for generations of 
young people – stretching back over 100 years.   
We are a unique school, founded on the generosity of Entrepreneur and 
Philanthropist Sir Sidney Kidman and set in a learning environment where students 
can achieve, grow and thrive. 
We have recently received interest from the community to donate to our school. 
As a result, our Governing Council have established a School Building Fund 
through the Australian Taxation Office (ATO).

The Kapunda High School Governing Council School Building Fund 
will use funds to maintain, repair and upgrade our school buildings and 
facilities across our school.

The fund is Deductible Gift Register (DGR) approved for all donations $2 or above 
(tax deductible). If you would like further information or to contribute to the fund, 
please contact us at: dl.0779.info@schools.sa.edu.au or (08) 8566 2203 ext. 4.

THANK YOU….
As a whole school community, we would 
like to thank the local and wider 
communities for your ongoing support of 
our school. Your generosity is much 
appreciated and will contribute to 
improving our school and children’s futures. 


